Terron Lewis
15934 S Paulina
Harvey, IL 60426

March 28, 2014

Harvey School District 152
16001 S. Lincoln Ave.
Harvey, IL 60426

To: Superintendent Dr. Denean Adams
Board of Education Members

Please let this letter serve as notification that I will like to return work for Harvey School District
152 during my summer break from college. I have also attached my class schedule per your
requirement. [ will be available to start work May 19th, 2014. If you have any question please
feel free to contact me I can be reached at 708-932-0077.

Thanks in advance for your continued cooperation and support.

Sincerely,

Terron Lewis



